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Urothelial cancer represents a constantly growing
challenge in the urological scenario. Continuous
diagnostic innovations, such as the introduction of new
biomarkers, and therapeutic innovations with the use of
new immunotherapeutic drugs or engineered target
therapies in association with new robotic platforms have
significantly improved the management of the disease.
The aim of this Special Issue is to summarize the best
and most innovative papers in the diagnostic and
therapeutic field related to urothelial neoplasia.
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About the Journal
Message from the Editor-in-Chief
Cancers is an international online journal addressing
both clinical and basic science issues related to cancer
research. The journal is publishing in Open Access
format, which will certainly evolve to ensure that the
journal takes full advantage of the rapidly changing
world of information and knowledge dissemination. It
publishes high-quality clinical, translational, and basic
science research on cancer prevention, initiation,
progression, and treatment, as well as other related
topics, particularly to capture the most seminal studies
in the rapidly growing area of immunology,
immunotherapy, and tumor microenvironment.
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